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A Note from our President 
           Summer Greetings everyone, 
I hope you have many fun things planned for the sum-
mer, which kinda looks like we might be in for another 
“hot one”.  
           I cannot thank our Spaghetti & Noodle Dinner 
helpers enough for handling all aspects of preparing, 
serving, and cleaning up for as many as 450 dedicated 
guests who evidently love our dinners. I want to hold off 
raising our prices as long as possible so we can continue 
to  be the place to bring your family for a delicious, 
affordable meal. 
          The Ox Roast preparation is well underway. Steve 
and gang are getting some great new ideas for our “big 
day”.  I believe our past members are smiling down on 
us! 
          There are 2 actions taken at the last business 
meeting that speaks volumes about who we are: 
          1) We voted to allow Hospice Children's Camp to 
use our facilities for the week of June 23rd at no charge. 
Hospice representatives are so grateful to have a place 
that matches all of their needs for this wonderful event 
for the children.  Therefore, there will be no Social 
Meeting June 25. 
         2) Members also approved a $1,000 donation from 
our club, along with $250 in donations from 3 generous 
members, for a total of $1,250 to those who lost every-
thing in the tornadoes in London, Kentucky. The  
donation will be sent to Hometown Bank in London 
(who will match up to $200,000) then will be dispersed 
through a local church. I had the opportunity to speak 
with a church representative who asked me to convey, 
“God Bless the Newark Männerchor”. Our acts of kind-
ness truly says a lot about who we are as a club.  
          I also want to thank all of our Section and Com-
mittee chairpersons for all that they continue to do  
despite the long hours and terrible wages. To our  
members and families, EIN PROSIT! 
         As always, God Bless Us All, Everyone. 
                                                  Your President, 
                                                          Mike 

Walt Hinger’s 80th Birthday 

Kathleen Herrmann’s Birthday 
 

 

Rentals by Barry McDougal 
740-504-9128 or 740-323-1163 
The June 25 and August 27 meetings are can-
celled due to large rentals!  Thank you for your 
understanding.  Rentals are doing well, I can 
always use help with setup and cleanup.  Please 
call me to volunteer! 
 

72nd Annual Newark Maennerchor Ox Roast! 
Mark your calendar Saturday August 16th  
starting at noon. 
We had a wonderful turn out last year and we 
are expecting the same. 
Please consider helping the team this year with 
just a couple hours. 
Combine a little help with an enjoyable day. 
Please call, text or e-mail where you're able to 
help. 
Great Food, drink, and German entertainment. 
Danke. 
Looking forward to seeing you on the 16th of 
August. 
Steve Ehret Chairman 
740 334 0655 / ehret.steve@gmail.com 
 

Singers News by Cara Noyes 740-877-2722 
We are preparing new music for Ox Roast.  The 

national Sängerfest is in San Antonio in 2026 

and we will be getting new music soon. New 

folks are always welcome to join on Mondays 

from 7:30-9. 

 
 

 

Ladies Section by Marty Werner  
The ladies met for their Tuesday June third 
meeting at 6:30 pm. We are working and pre-
paring for the Ox Roast in August. We are going 
to have some brand new flowers for the tables. 
And of course, we are going to be preparing our 
cream puffs ourselves again this year. 

We made $284 for desserts at the spaghetti 
dinner.  We thank everyone that donated des-
serts and appreciate your continued donations 
of cakes and pies to help support our club.  Our 
next meeting will be July 1 at 6:30 p.m.  Be our 
guest at a meeting.  We are always looking for 
additional members.  Our hostesses will be 
Cathy Tierney and Cindi Yost.  If you are inter-
ested in any additional information about be-
coming a member or would like to donate 
cakes and pies for our monthly dinners, contact 
Marty Werner 740-739-3146.  

Willkommen! 
Sworn in during the May 28 Social Meeting by 
President 
Mike Lohrman is our newest member, Jean  
Hazellief. 
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THE EYE 

SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 

Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 
Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

Glasses Contact Lenses 

Eye Diseases 
 

GRANVILLE  
OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 
Granville, Ohio 43023 
Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT  

OFFICE 
12464 Lancaster Street 

P.O. Box 421 
Millersport, Ohio 43046 

Phone (740) 467-2525 

 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

 

 

59 North Fifth Street 
Newark, Ohio 43055 

740-345-9864 

7,14,21,28...….Singers’ Rehearsal 
1……..……………...…..LadiesSection 
2………..………....Spaghetti Dinner 
8……...………….….Trustee Meeting 
9.………………........Executive Board 
& Business Meeting (7:00 pm) 
16………....Beef/Chicken Noodles 
23..Life Member/Social/Ox Roast 
Meetings 
25……..….…………..…BIERGARTEN 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
This space is  

Available! 
Contact Deb Jackson 

740-403-3290 

 
This space is 

Available! 
Contact Deb Jackson 

740-403-3290 

 PLEASE 

NOTE:  ALL 

JUNE 25 & 

AUGUST 27 

MEETINGS 

ARE  

CANCELLED 

DUE TO 

LARGE 

RENTALS!! 


